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As a resident of Whittier, the uptown trees are what makes my love for Whittier so strong and everlasting. If you
decide as a council to remove the trees, the true ambiance of nature and free beauty of the world’s simplest gifts,
trees, will be stripped from our beautiful community in the Greenleaf Promenade in Uptown. These trees have been
here before you and I were even born. A huge and impactful part of Whittier’s history and beauty would be
wrongfully taken. The people of Whittier don’t want these trees to be removed at all. There is no reason to be
removing the free gift that helps us breathe air and add a sense of home. These trees mean so much to not just me
but hundreds of other residents. I want to breathe fresh air, see beautiful nature, free shade in the heat, beautiful
lights within all the trees, and quite frankly they distract the fact that there is still more that the city’s Public Works
department can do for our city if you can understand what I’m saying.
Thank you for your time,
Concerned resident
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